
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting May 3, 2016 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

Two members of the public 

 

At 7:49 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meetings minutes were all 

approved. 

 

Peter reported all monies have been sent leaving a balance in checking account of 

$130.26 

 

Additional donations of $450.00 have been received for the scholarship fund. 

 

Chris will be sending the senior scholarship ceremony information to Kingswood. 

 

Letter will be sent to selectmen in response to questions sent in email to trustees. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:18 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


